From: shirley wright |

Sent: Monday, 13 January 2025 12:10 pm

To: Beth Blackwell; Rory Cavanagh; Andrea Clarke; Kenneth Craig; Emily Lutz; Mike
Hinchberger; Jayne Jagelewski; Jennifer Prenger; Amanda Steinhoff-Gray; Bill Stewart

Subject: Parks - MacPherson Park

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

During budget discussions today regarding MacPherson Park, | noted a reference to the slope in the park that may
affect accessibility. This reference worries me regarding the mature trees and memorial trees in the park. 1 would
not like to see them damaged by heavy equipment or inappropriately designating decades old trees for removal.

Also, please consider that this area is designated as a termite infested area when selecting ground cover materials
and that the beach sand erosion may cover the ground cover that you choose, so that staying with the sand may be

your only common sense option.

I understand the need to make accessibility upgrades to the public washrooms and provide hand drying
opportunities and look forward to those changes and any other common sense changes you make to the Park.

| do suggest, for Health concerns, you address the insect issue at the drinking, bottle filling station.

Sent from my iPad



